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This is a subject that is very dear to my heart. I would like for your vote to pass Senate Bill 522 

out of committee. The children of the Great State of Kansas should be fully educated on the 

importance of firearm safety. Senate Bill 522 can a strong preventive resource. Today, we hear 

reporting of tragic accidents involving children and firearms. Excuses of lack of education is not 

acceptable. Children want to understand things that are unique and different. We all know how 

curious they can be. I have 7 grandchildren between the ages of 9 to 17. All of them are well 

educated on the proper uses and storage of firearms. The Eddie Eagle GunSafe program has 

taught over 32 million children how to stay safe if they ever find a gun. Our children in Kansas, 

will benefit from this type of curriculum in their schools. I ask, please vote Senate Bill 522 out of 

committee. Thank you all for your time and public service. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kent Royal 
 


